
Dear Sir/Madam,
 

My name is  and I am one of the green loan assessors, I just want to mention my

experience as an assessor, me and my partner who is an assessor as well, found this job

very interesting and challenging in a same time, when we recommend some solution to

the people and the way that they appreciate our effort and the government job is very

pleasurable for us. I had a full time job in one the retailers and to become a full time assessor I

had to quit my job and spend a considerable amount of money to register a company and get

insurance etc... We were counting on this job as a full time job to do 5 assesses a day but the

way that we had to book the jobs was a nightmare.

However the decision to reduce the assessment to 5 a week had a huge impact on our income,

but I believe it was a good decision to add more quality into the program.

Now we are looking forward to see more improvement in the program in a long term basis, like

helping the assessors to upgrade their certificate to certificate IV and see this program as an

investment for our society.

 

Best Regards

 




